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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Del.auro:

1 am requesting funding for the Ardmore Groundwater Treatment Facility project in Fiscal Year 2026. The
entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Ardmore, located at 26772 Main Street Ardmore,
Alabama 35739. The funding would be used to construct a water treatment facility to replace the existing
failing wells in order to supply safe, reliable drinking water to the residents of Ardmore. The project is an
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure continued access to clean drinking water and
mitigate the chances of a water crisis in emergency situations.

The project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the Consolidated
Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.
Sincerely,

Gt

Dale W. Strong
Member of Congress
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